LGSEC Board Meeting
February 11, 2015

The Board discussed various administrative items, including the proposed
budget, staffing updates and organizational updates.

The Board discussed and made final preparations for the upcoming LGSEC
Quarterly Meeting taking place Friday February 20t in Sacramento.



